
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

June 2023 

6/8: USACE Public Law 84-99 Presentation. I met with participants of a 
national U.S. Army Corps of Engineers training session on PL 84-99 levee repair 
and response. I briefed the group on the role of ARFCD in the State-Federal 
levee system and our unique challenges being an urban levee agency.  

6/9: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized item consisted of the 2023-24 Staff 
Salary and Benefits Adjustments. 

6/20: USACE Contract 4A 65% Review Kick-off meeting. I met with staff and 
consultants from the USACE, DWR and SAFCA to discuss the 65% design for 
erosion remediation to be constructed on the north bank of the American River at 
Highway 160. 

6/21: Central Valley Flood Control Association Board of Directors meeting. I 
attended this meeting to discuss regional levee operations and maintenance 
topics. Items of discussion included the status of State legislation, the State 
Infrastructure and Climate Resiliency Bonds, and DWR grant funding. 

6/27: By-District Elections meeting. The Public Outreach Committee, Legal 
Counsel Smith, Office Manager Chapman and I met with Fabian Valdez from 
Redistricting Insights to discuss the plan for District election zone mapping. Items 
of discussion included the timeline for the effort and production of a flyer. 

6/28: SAFCA Erosion Real Estate meeting. I met with staff from DWR and 
SAFCA to discuss the real estate needs for soon to be constructed bank 
protection features and on-site mitigation along the American River.  
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